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Congratulations, Lt. Fisher 
and Sergeant Smith! 
Mayor Mayer swears in 2 Officers

PAGE 4
Join GTPD Team!
The NJ Civil Service Commission posts 

job announcements for GT residents

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

January 6, 2021
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2021 Holiday House Decorating 

Winners Announced

Congratulations to the winners!

On Monday, January 3, 2021, Mayor David Mayer, Council President 

Orlando Mercado, Council Vice President Tracey Trotto, Councilwoman 

Michelle Winters, Councilwoman Carolyn Grace and Councilman Dan 

Hutchison were sworn-in to their respective roles during the reorganiza-

tion meeting.  (Continued on Page 2) 

Gloucester Township holds 
Reorganization Meeting



Gloucester Township holds Reorganization Meeting

Gloucester Township Police Chief David Harkins presented both Officers to 

Mayor David Mayer to be sworn in, and later signed their Oath Of Office in 

the Township Clerk’s Office.  

Gloucester Township congratulates the officers and thanks them for their 

service!

Congratulations to the newly sworn in Lieutenant Paul Fisher 
and Sergeant Jason Smith! 

“It’s been an honor to serve this community as a mayor over the last 12 years. Together we’ve been able to accomplish a lot. Now there’s more to 
do and I’m really looking forward to the next 4 years. This community is a tremendous community and, as I travel around, I meet so many outstand-
ing individuals that want to give back to the community and we acknowledge them at the Citizen Appreciation Park every single year. But those 
individuals are really the essence of Gloucester Township,” said Mayor Mayer. The Mayor also thanked the Council, the Police Department, the 
Mayor’s Office, and Business Administrator Tom Cardis for their continuous leadership, standing up to the challenges, and serving our community.  

https://flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720295724943/with/51799350241/


Congratulations to the owners of houses #6 (330 votes), #9 (116 votes), 

#1 (91 votes) - the winners of the 2021 Gloucester Township Holiday 

House Decorating Contest!

Thank you to everyone who submitted their beautiful photos, and thank 

you to all the residents who took their time to complete the survey and 

chose the winners!

We are asking the winners to contact Mayor’s Office at 856-374-3514. 

Once again, congratulations!

Gloucester Township Police 
Annual Sock Drive Is Hap-

pening Now! 
Help Gloucester Township help others in need by dropping off 

NEW, unused socks at the GTPD Watch Desk, located at the 

front bottom floor of Municipal Building until February 7th! 

The socks will be distributed this winter through one of GTPD’s 

local homeless outreach programs!

Congrats to the Winners of 2021 
Holiday House Decorating Contest

The NJ Department of Health and Vault Medical Services have 
partnered to offer a free, at-home COVID-19 saliva test kit that 
is available to every New Jerseyan who thinks they need a test – 
even if you don’t have symptoms. 

For more information please CLICK HERE.

http://CLICK HERE.


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Join Gloucester Township 
Police Team

Christmas trees are handled curbside as part of regular year-

round yard waste collection. This collection by GTPW is 

WEEKLY on the regular recycling day with the exception 

of Friday, which will be picked up on Thursday. Make sure 

the tree is bare and ready for composting.

The NJ Civil Service Commission has officially posted the 
job announcement for the residents of Gloucester Township! 
Take the first step and sign up for the exam!
Online applications are being accepted from now until Febru-
ary 28, 2022 at 4 PM!

 Click HERE for all the details! 
Check out GTPD’s video “Who We Are, What We Do, We 
Are Here For You!” to  learn more about Gloucester Town-
ship Police!

https://info.csc.state.nj.us/Vats/WebAnno.aspx?FileNumber=33972&fbclid=IwAR1CViQWB6XCyousx-Yh-HZXUg6-QSo1hTx4N2w7DyfAjCxEBbB_uLdsras
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b_mWrK9gdsY

